Chief Procurement Office

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Bureau of Business Services

To: ATTN: BreeAnn Hale
From: Jennifer Swisher
Date: May 22, 2025

Subject: Aggregate Amendment #1/2024-01HA1 SPO Determination on Recommendation

As the State Purchasing Officer for the lllinois Department of Transportation, | offer the
following:

| concur with the Department’s recommendation of its intention to amend the Aggregate
Contract/2024-01 with Hastie LLC. Per section 2.4 of the contract, prices may be adjusted
based on Escalation. All other terms and conditions remain the same. Effective date of the

amendments is upon execution.
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